
We want to take a moment to
extend a warm welcome to

our newest CTS family
members:

 

SPIN THE WHEEL
WINNER

Welcome to OurWelcome to Our

WELCOME TO THE TEAM!

REMINDERS

REFERRAL INCENTIVES

Please inform your licensing
worker of any upcoming changes
in your home. including who
resides there, phone number or
email changes, or any health
changes. If you have a family
member or friend who will be
residing in your home or spending
time around our foster youth for
two weeks or more, CTS health
NEEDS to be informed so we can
preform a background check to
ensure the safety of our FY. 
Re-license packets will continue to
be sent out 6 months prior to  your
renewal date. Please work on your
packet once you receive it as they
need  to be submitted to the state 2
months prior to your renewal date.
Failure to turn them in on time
could result in a unexpected
removal of FY.

Monthly Newsletter
We’re so happy

you’re here!

CONGRATULATIONS TO MR. & MRS.
Rouson FOR BEING THE SPIN THE WHEEL

WINNER FOR THIS MONTH! THE
LICENSING STAFF WILL GET YOUR 

PRIZE TO YOU!

Please continue to keep up with your
monthly fire drills and disaster drills!!! If you
need fire drill forms, reach out to your
licensing specialist or care coordinator.

Newsletter month: July

Earn $500 if you refer a foster parent, if
you know of anyone who wants to be a
foster parent!  However, we will not be
taking more foster parents for training
until mid June. Our next group will be

starting July 7th.
Don’t forget when you refer someone to be a

foster parent with CTS Health and they are
officially licensed, you will receive $500!

The foster parent referred will also receive
$500 once accepting their first placement. 

Julius McKay-Licensing Specialist

Arielle Jerome- Care Coordinator

Cathy Bolduc TFC Care
Coordinator

Anesa Crenshaw IAFT Care
Coordinator 



 

MORE REMINDERS
Reminder that if doing respite for any level
kiddo, the respite parent must do a note for
that child, NOT the regular FP who’s
placement it is.  If the foster child is not
added to you for respite in Ontarget, please
reach out to your CC for assistance. 

Don’t forget to keep up with your DAILY 
notes in OnTarget.  You can do these from
your phone and/or computer by going to
www.ontargetclinical.com. If you want to do
them on your phone, go to the site listed
above, click on the full site tab in the lower
right hand corner. This will take you directly
to the login page. If you have any questions
or concerns at all, please reach out to any of
your CTS staff. 

TRAINING COMING UP
We will have our fifth  training opportunity

for 2025 on Saturday, July 19th. So if you
were due for any of these in  2025 and did

not attend or due in May 2025, PLEASE
ATTEND  Medication Administration

begins at 9am, CPR/First Aid at 10:30am.
Please contact licensing for more

information or any questions/concerns. 

Please note that some trainings may go
over/under the time that is listed so

please allot 15 minutes and arrive early if
possible. IMPORTANT - you will be turned

away if more than 15 minutes late.

Address for training: First ARP
Church; 317 S Chester Street.,

Gastonia, NC 28052 

AROUND THE TOWN
Here are some kid friendly events

occurring this month around the area:

7/4-Harrisburg 4  of July Celebration (191
Sims Parkway) from 4pm to 11pm. There will
be Amusements, Food, Fireworks, & Music.

th

7/12- Dive-in Movies at Shannon Park
(5126 Grafton Dr, $10.00 admission

which includes popcorn

7/19- Friday Night Flicks: Finding Nemo
@ McGee Park (219 Corbin Avenue East)
starts at 7pm. Food will be available for

purchase

7/25- Touch-A-Truck  @ Stowe Family
YMCA from 5pm-7pm. Kids can explore
a variety of vehicles from Fire Trucks to

Construction Vehicles

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!
Wishing those who have a

birthday this month, an
WARM day! We truly hope you

enjoy it!

Please be respectful of moving or canceling
appointments with your licensing specialist.
Please cancel/reschedule with enough time
& please write down the date/time of
scheduled appt. in your phone or calendar. 

EXCITING NEWS!
We have a new website and

updated social media pages!
Check out these new resources

linked below!

Website - https://www.fostercarenc.com

Tik Tok - ctshealth.foster.care

Instagram - fostercare_ctshealth

Please ensure you are checking your email
WEEKLY. We send many trainings and
important info out via email!! This is
required as a FP! 



A special thank you to each of
you for the invaluable love

and care you all provide each
and everyday! Don't ever
forget, we are here to

support you. Teamwork makes
the dream work as always!
We hope each and every one

of you has a blessed month. -
CTS Health Staff


